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Alcohol & Drug Review Unit (ADRU) 
Assessments, driver safety plans and status reports are sent directly to the ADRU electronically 
via the Wisconsin Assessment Program (WASP). 
Implementation activities of the WASP enhancement to date: 

• April 16 - A request was sent to WisDOT IT to enhance the WASP in order to 
accommodate additional assessment agencies 

• May 8 – Meeting with DHS to coordinate training and implementation dates 
• July 17 – Charter review for WASP enhancement with WisDOT IT 
• July 18 – WASP enhancement project detail meeting 
• August 12 – WASP enhancement testing begins 
• August 28 – Proposed WASP enhancement launch date 

 
 
DSP Web Applications 
The two web applications that were launched in January, 2013, were specifically designed for 
Wisconsin assessment agencies.  Both applications are at no cost to authorized private and 
public Wisconsin assessment agencies.  The DSP-BAC Inquiry Report is a driver’s record that 
focuses only on alcohol/drug related entries.  The WASP provides pre-populated forms, real-
time validation of data and electronic submittal directly to ADRU. 

 
Authorization Request and Training 
A DMV Inquiry System Access Request (MV3751) and a WAMS ID will be needed to access both 
programs.  Training for these programs is scheduled to be conducted on August 28th, the last 
day of the IDP-AT training being held in Keshena.   
For those assessors and support staff not able to attend the training in Keshena, contact  
Dale Simon, ADRU Supervisor, to schedule training.  Allow approximately 3 hours for training. 

• Email address -  dale.simon@dot.wi.gov   
• Telephone – (608) 264-7029  
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Traffic Safety School  
An application (MV3308) and instructor application (MV3306) can be obtained through Chris 
Cooley.  

• E-mail address – dottspmcwaiver@dot.wi.gov  
• Telephone number – (608) 266-7386 

It will be necessary for each school to identify a specific person as the TSS Coordinator. Chris 
will work closely with the coordinator regarding licensing of instructors, instructor evaluations, 
quarterly reports (statistics regarding the number of classes each instructor teaches), questions 
regarding Trans 106, TSS In-service, etc. The appointed coordinator will also be a member of 
the TSS Advisory Council which meets three times a year in Waunakee.  
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